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NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 21-116 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
CALCASIEU LOCK 

 
 
Mariners are advised that surveys indicate that corrosion and 
degradation of the structural sheetpile skin plate exists below 
the waterline of the Northeast Longwall Dolphin at Calcasieu 
Lock.  Therefore, mariners are to use extreme caution in the 
vicinity, and avoid contact with the Northeast Longwall Dolphin, 
until further notice.    
 
Calcasieu Lock Lockmaster, Charles Hebert, can be reached at 
(337) 477-1482 for any questions.  The points of contact with the 
New Orleans District are Victor Landry at (504) 862-2407 and 
Robert Swayze at (504) 862-2060. 
 
 
                                 //signed// 
 
 
                                 MICHELLE C. DAIGLE 
                                 Chief, Technical Support Branch            
                                 Operations Division 
 

 


